
 

                                                                                                                                                                                                   

 

 
June 2016 

Sports Day 

We would like to thank you for supporting us in making Sports Day as safe and enjoyable 

as possible.  

Year 6 Enterprise 

Year 6 sold refreshments during Sports Day and raised a £555.68 for the prom. Thank 

you to everyone who supported their enterprise. 

Year 5 Michelin Giant Walk  

Year 5 will be taking part in a 500m walk with ‘The Michelin Man’ on Wednesday 15th June, 

in aid of road safety. The event is organised by Michelin to raise awareness about road 

safety in a fun, healthy and engaging way. 

New Uniform Sales 

The next school uniform sale will be on Saturday 2nd July during Fun Day and Monday 5th 

September 12:00 – 2:00 p.m. 

Non-Uniform Days 

We will be holding two non-uniform days at the end of the summer term, Wednesday 

20th and Thursday 21st July. We will be asking parents to donate old school uniform 

(including logoed items) to raise funds for the school and The Salvation Army. More 

details will follow after half term. 

Year 2 Garden Party 

The Year 2 Garden Party will now take place on Thursday 9th June, not Friday 10th, due to 

swimming. 

Move-up Day and Transition Evenings 

Move-up Day will take place on Thursday 23rd June. The children will spend the majority 

of the day in their new classes.  

There will also be meetings held on Tuesday 28th June and Wednesday 29th June, for each 

year group, and parents will be invited to come along. More details about transition days 

and meetings will follow at a later date.  

Bicycles and Scooters  

We welcome the children cycling/scooting to and from school but we would like to remind 

you that bicycles and scooters are not to be ridden on school grounds for health and 

safety reasons. Please ask children to dismount at the school gates and walk with their 

bicycles/scooters to the bike sheds. 

Elections 

School will be used for the European Referendum on Thursday 23rd June. We will not be 

closed on that day. Security measures will be put in place to ensure that voters cannot 

access the main school building and the children will be kept safe. 

Bug Club and My Maths 

We are very sorry to announce that due to poor uptake, we will not be renewing our 

subscriptions for Bug Club or My Maths. 

http://www.brake.org.uk/info-and-resources/resources/guide-to-teaching-road-safety
http://www.brake.org.uk/info-and-resources/resources/guide-to-teaching-road-safety


 

 

 

FOPS 
A Big Thank You from FOPS! 

We would like to thank parents for their overwhelming support. Over the last 2 years, 

FOPS have been able to give £10,000 to school towards new playground equipment. Please 

continue to support our events so that we can raise even more for our children. 

Fun Day 

Priory Summer Fun Day will be taking place on Saturday 2nd July, 11 a.m.-2 p.m. There will 

be stalls and games, refreshments, entertainment, a trail for the children to complete and 

lots more. We look forward to seeing you all there. After half term we will be asking for 

donations each week for stalls:  

Week commencing 6th June - bottles 

Week commencing 13th June - mystery prize - a prize worth £1, unwrapped for the lucky 

dip 

Week commencing 20th June - toys and books - nearly new or new 

Week commencing 27th June - cakes 

We would be grateful for as many donations as you feel able to make. All money raised is 

used to buy things for school. 

Disco 

The School disco will take place on Tuesday 19th July. Early Years and KS1 5:30-6:30 

p.m., KS2 6:45-8:00 p.m. We kindly ask that parents/carers of children in Nursery stay 

with their children until the end of the disco. Entrance price £1.50 per child. 
 
 

Diary Dates 

Half Term        w/c Monday 30th May 

School Opens        Monday 6th June 

Year 2 Garden Party      Thursday 9th June 

Year 1 Llandudno Trip      Friday 10th June 

Year 5 Giant Walk       Wednesday 15th June 

Move-Up Day       Thursday 23rd June 

KS2 Athletics Northwood     Tuesday 28th of June. 

Fun Day         Saturday 2nd July 

Uniform Sale       Saturday 2nd July 

Year 6 Dress Rehearsal      Monday 4th July 

Year 6 production 1:30 p.m.     Tuesday 5th July 

Year 6 production 6:30 p.m.     Wednesday 6th July 

Year 6 Prom 6 p.m.-9 p.m.      Friday 15th July 

Non-Uniform Day       Wednesday 20th July 

Non-Uniform Day       Thursday 21st July 

End of Term        Thursday 21st July 

School Closed for Staff Training    Friday 22nd July 

New Uniform Sale 12:00 – 2:00 p.m.    Monday 5th September 

School Opens       Tuesday 6th September 
 

This newsletter, along with other recent letters, is available to view on our website: 

www.prioryceprimary.org.uk    

 

http://www.prioryceprimary.org.uk/

